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WINTER 2018

MMOC Mag N° “150” and MOC Mag N° 96




Midas at the NEC Classic Car Show

We hear from Richard Porter of the Mini Marcos Owners Club that the Midas Owners
Club were back at the NEC in November 2018 for the Classic Car Show.

We hope to bring you more information about the show in the next edition of the club
magazine.
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and
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MMOC Mag N° 152 and MOC Mag N° 97



The 2018 Classic Motor Show

———

The beginning of November saw the second visit for the Midas Club to the Classic Car
Show at the NEC. We must have got something right the year before. Opening to the
public on the Friday, Thursday was spent setting out the stand and positioning four cars
for display. Freshly carpeted and with a backdrop of information displays the willing

helpers made it ready for the anticipated rush on Friday morning.

Centre stage where
two iconic Midas
CNC 297T the very
first Midas, and T121
GMD the much
modified Midas Mk2
assembled with an
Alfa Romeo flat four
engine and some very
tricky suspension bits.
This car, owned by
Gordon Murray was
only completed earlier
in the year with help
from the club.

CNC 297T was
located in the North

East and kindly lent

by Trevor Dixon and transported to the event by Alistair Courtney. (A4 lovely picture of this
car was printed on the rear cover of the Winter edition of the club magazine - Editor)

A very tidy Mk3 convertible and Mk4 Cortez made up the other two positions.

[ travelled down by
train on the Friday and
did a couple of days
on the stand. The
team of helpers, many
in pale blue club tops,
were kept busy
throughout the day
with onlookers. Some
had been previous
owners, some who
were seeing the cars
for the first time, all

seemed impressed by the display and quality of the cars.
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